
Do you purchase or receive explosives
without a Federal license or permit?

After May 24, 2003, you will no longer be able to purchase or
receive explosives without a Federal license or permit.

This includes explosives purchases within your own
State.
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Please contact the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco and Firearms for more information:

   The National Licensing Center at 404-417-2750, or
   The Public Safety Branch at 202-927-2310, or
   Visit the ATF website at www.atf.treas.gov.


